
November 27, 2020
This recalled product can pressurize when the lid is not fully locked.  
This can cause the lid to detach while the product is in use, posing burn  
risks to consumers from hot food and liquids ejected from the product.  
Please contact Crock-Pot at recall.crockpot.com or at 1-800-557-4825 to 
confirm affected product and to order a free replacement lid. 
Please see customer service for more information. 

Urgent Safety Recall Notice

ST-November 27, 2020   CS-December 27, 2020

Crock-Pot 6-Quart Express Multi-Cooker 
#SCCPPC600V1-033, #SCCPPC600-V1   
UPCs: 0-048894-066917, 0-48894-067556 
Dates codes: L079JN through L261JN (Found on electrical  
plug prong or on the bottom of the the product).


